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Elsen, Nikki

From: Sarah Pataska <spataska@stuartco.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 2:44 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: Sarah Pataska
Subject: Pedestrian lighting on Main Street

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am writing this email to show support for the Main Street pedestrian lighting project from 7th Street to 
West Avenue.  This area is a very dark area and needs  to have the lightings projections attention. 
Thank you. 
Sarah Pataska 
Property Manager 
Washburn On The Park 
608.780.6708  
 
Sarah Pataska 
Property Manager 
 
Washburn on the Park  
801 Main Street 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
P:608-782-6400 
F:608-782-4400 
spataska@stuartco.com 
 
www.washburnonthepark.com facebook 

 
 
 

  

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from spataska@stuartco.com. Learn why this is important   


